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Hello from Room B4! We have been so busy learning and growing. This last week, we were introduced to center rotations. The kids did a GREAT job and got to practice real centers on Friday! We will begin full literacy centers on Tuesday. In addition to literacy centers, we have been exploring different math manipulatives and will start math centers this week. The kindergarteners love their weekly reading buddies. We are paired with a fourth grade class who comes every Friday and reads to the kids. This week we will talk about Fire Safety. I encourage you all to continue the conversations at home. Does your child know where the smoke detectors are in your house? What would be your family escape plan in the case of a fire? We will be practicing skills like Stop-Drop-and Roll in the classroom ( 


Please continue to read with your child every night and practice counting to 100! Let me know if you need anything. 





Upcoming:


10/25- Early Release


10/27- Field Trip to Waller Farm ($6/child)


10/30- No School








Updates:


Birthdays- If you would like to send a snack in for the class for your child’s birthday, we have snack at 1:05. Please send me an email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:Casey.Rogers@dpsnc.net" �Casey.Rogers@dpsnc.net� the day before to let me know that you are coming.


October 31- I have encouraged the kids to try and dress as their favorite letterland character on this day (
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this				  C


my			          A (short and long)


are                            D


by  				  H
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October 27


Field Trip





October 25


Early Release








October 30


No School
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